
Public Hearing on IDEA

The Franklin County Board of Developmental Disabilities is seeking
comment and input regarding the Comprehensive Continuous
Improvement Plan (CCIP) for FCBDD - FY 2017. The CCIP designs
usage of funds for Special Education Programs operated under Part
B of the Individuals with Disabilities Act (IDEA), both for preschool and
school-age students.
 
A public hearing has been scheduled for:
 

Monday April 10, 2017 at 5:00 p.m.
Board Room of FCBDD Administration

2879 Johnstown Rd. Columbus, Ohio 43219
 
All interested persons are invited to hear the plan for use of these
federal funds and to provide comment and suggestions for future use.
         
For additional information, contact Jack Brownley, Director of Schools
and Special Programs 614-342-5960 (jack.brownley@fcbdd.org) or
Rebecca Love, Director Early Childhood Education 614-342-5849
(becky.love@fcbdd.org).
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